
                                             FORWARD TEES   
 
The 9-hole league offers the option of teeing off from the forward (family) tees.  This 
option is available to anyone who is at least 75 years old and has been a member of the 
Captains 9-hole league for at least one complete season (May 1s t- October 31st). 
Exceptions to these requirements may be made on a case by case basis and must be 
approved by the President, a member of the Tournaments Committee and a member of 
the Pairings Committee.   
 
This election reduces a member’s handicap based on the difference between the slope 
and rating for the forward tees and the slope and rating of the red tees.  Additionally, all 
scores resulting from using the forward tees are entered into the computer as FAMILY 
TEE SCORES; not as red tee scores. 
 
Members playing from the Forward Tees are not eligible to participate in the Summer 
Cup or the League Championships and are not eligible to win the year end ‘Most 
Improved Golfer’. 
 
Members may elect to start this option at any point during the season.  To do so, they 
need to send an email to cgc9holers@yahoo.com stating so.  The Pairings group will 
then incorporate that information into the next available weekly tournament and will let 
the member know when it will be effective.  Once a member has made this election, it 
will stand for the remainder of the season. 
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